
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Invitation to Bid 

ADDENDUM NUMBER THREE (3) 

DATE: June 18, 2025 

 

 

PROJECT: Restroom and SARA Renovation  

Birmingham-Shuttleworth International Airport 

  Birmingham, Alabama 

 

From:  Birmingham Airport Authority (BAA) 

  5900 Messer Airport Highway 

  Birmingham, Alabama 35212 

 

To:   All Participants 

 

 

General:  

 

This addendum will form a part of the bid and modifies the original Invitation to Bid document.  

The following changes take precedence over items in the bid.  Any portion of the bid not changed 

by this Addendum remains in effect.  Recipients of the Addendum are advised to provide this 

Addendum to anyone to whom they further distribute without the BAA’s knowledge. 

 

Participants in this bid are required to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in their proposal.  

Failure to do so may subject Proposer for disqualification. 

 

 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION/CLARIFICATIONS/DESCRIBED BELOW: 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We will be having an additional site visit to each Restroom set (including access to janitorial 

closets and associated electrical rooms) on Monday, June 25thth at 2:00PM. Please RSVP 

with Emma Leathers via email at eleathers@flybhm.com by 12:00PM on Monday June 

23rd. 

mailto:eleathers@flybhm.com

